
 
From: Jim Leggott [mailto:jleggott@aicinvest.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 11:12 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25 

FINRA, 
 
I am a Registered Representative working with securities and insurance products.   I am emailing 
to voice my concerns about FINRA’s plan to enlarge the area its suitablility rules will be required. 
This should NOT, include sales which are not dealing with securities. 
 
Non-securities sales and products are already strongly regulated at the state level.    State regulators 
and state insurance departments work hard to protect the citizens of their state from unsuitable and 
fraudulent practices.    If FINRA were to enter this area, I believe confusion would abound in the 
industry.    Confusion can only hurt the client. 
 
YES, I am against the expansion of FINRA’s area of jurisdiction, however, I do believe that those 
who practice unsuitable and misleading methods in their sales should BE prosecuted.    They not 
only do harm to their clients, but to the entire financial services industry.     
 
Finally, more regulations or legislation will not stop those who would use methods to mislead 
or deceive possible clients.    They will always look for methods to short-cut the process and hurt 
others for their gain. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my comments, and once again, I ASK that you NOT 
enlarge FINRA’s jurisdiction to encompass non-securties sales and products. 
 
Jim Leggott 
Registered Representative   
 
 
 
Trades cannot be communicated to your registered representative by e-mail, fax or regular mail since the transaction cannot be executed on a 
timely basis. Please contact your registered representative by telephone to request trades. 
 
Registered Representatives of Ameritas Investment Corp. do not provide tax or legal advice. Please consult with your tax advisor or attorney 
regarding your situation. 
 
Performance quoted does not guarantee future results. Please refer to your regular periodic statement for complete information.  
 
This e-mail is from a Registered Representative with Ameritas Investment Corp. (AIC), Member FINRA and SIPC or their assistant. Do NOT use 
e-mail to send us confidential information, to execute a securities transaction, or send time-sensitive instructions. Your e-mail message is not 
private in that regulations require it to be subject to review by AIC. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, 
please contact the sender immediately and delete this material from your computer.  
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